Steve- We agreed last meeting that | could just supply you an update every month and did not need to
attend these meetings. | had planned to update mid each month, but going forward | will send at the
beginning of each month. Please see the answers to your and Kevin’s outstanding issues below:

e Bank- We continue to be in compliance with our amended loan agreement.

e  Windows- All of the front windows remain in place. Rear windows were discarded because they
didn’t play a role in the current design and were too dirty and broken to be salvaged for
alternative use. Regardless those would have been internal to the new structure since it has a
larger footprint than the previous. Along the south wall on the second story, one of the
windows is broken. The other two are still in place.

e City- The code inspector, Willis Adams, pulled the Notice of Violations after his own visual
inspection. Please see attached Mr. Adams’ response to me after sending the engineer’s report
(“Thank you, Mr. Tyler!” ) of their visual inspection.

Thank you.

Eric Tyler
Mastodon Ventures



